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SINCLAIR COMMUNICATIONS, INC.
NAMES HEATHER FARNSWORTH GROUP MANAGER

Sinclair Communications, Inc. announced today that Heather Farnsworth has been named a
Group Manager. Ms. Farnsworth, currently Vice President/General Manager of WUHF in Rochester,
will add the oversight responsibility of WSTR in Cincinnati, the WB affiliate serving that market.

CEO-designate of Sinclair, Barry Baker making the announcement said, “We are very excited
Heather will be joining Sinclair when the Sullivan stations transaction closes later this month in this
expanded role. ‘Her background in radio and television management is excellent. She has demonstrated

a history of succeeding and so have her stations. She is more than ready to step up to this next level in

our company”’.

Stu Powell, Regional Manager for Heather Farnsworth’s group added “ I have known Heather for
over a dozen years and have admired her intensity and passion for the business. Having served together
on the Fox Board of Governors, I had a first hand opportunity to work with her on the challenges we

face at our stations daily.”

Heather concluded, “I very much wanted to be part of the Sinclair organization. They are people
I have come to know and respect over my tenure as a General Manager. Their desire to win is
infectious. Sinclair has the management and capital to truly be one of our industry’s icons as an

innovative broadcasting group. I’'m anxious to be a part of their continuing success.”




